MONTHLY MINDER

October Program

Align Your Free Motion Quilting Stars Lecture & Trunk Show By Karen Miller of Redbird Quilts redbirdquiltco.com

Join Karen for this fun, informative, and inspiring lecture and trunk show where she shares the tips, tricks, and tools she utilizes to achieve stunning free motion quilting using a home sewing machine. Join us to Align YOUR Free Motion Quilting Stars!

Enjoy a 15% Redbird Quilt Co. merchandise discount at this in-person event.

*** We plan to have internet access at the guild meeting so Karen can process credit cards but you may choose to bring cash or check as backup.

Pick up your Directory and name tag when you sign in.

Fat Quarter exchange October's color. Gray November. Black and White December. Red

Treasurer Report

 September 2021.
 September 1, 2021 Bal.
 \$12,973.29

 Deposits.
 \$471.00.
 Total year Deposits.
 \$471.00

 Expenses.
 \$612.28.
 Total Year Expenses.
 \$612.28

 10/1/2021 Balance.
 \$12,832.01

40th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION IN DECEMBER

40th Celebration Committee will meet in Homer Hall for approximately one half hour immediately following the Guild Meeting.

The Guild Runs on Volunteers"

The Guild needs your help to make all the things we do and enjoy, a success. How you ask?

Volunteer for a committee! Volunteer to chair a committee! It is a way to get to know other guild members, and learn how the guild is successful. The saying is

" many hands make the work easier and fun"

Check out the committee sign up sheets on the table in the back.

Mystery Quilt

If you like mystery quilts, join the towpath mystery quilt participating members. It cost \$5.00. Bonnie Haaland has all the details, contact her by email, phone or end of the meeting to sign up.

FABRIC FOR PROJECTS: In the back pews of the church there will be fabric from Pat Burghard and Lois Woods (Pat passed in February and Lois has moved to the Nottingham). We are asking for donations should you take fabric. These donations will go towards our 40-year celebration.

S.C.R.A.P.S

If you would like to help our community.

Laura Smelski has been making reusable mensural pad for girls, if you are interested in this project contact Laura for more information.

Have any new ideas for S.C.R.A.P.S CONTACT Cathy Lee Chairperson

Members Advertising in the Monthly Minder

Do you have guilting related items you would like to sell?

Guild members may submit, for a \$5.00 fee, an ad of no more than 3 sentences per month, to be listed once in the monthly minder. If you would like to advertise for November that is an additional \$5.00 fee.

All ads must be submitted by the first Tuesday of each month, by email then send a check to Suzy Tankersley,

^{***}Monthly Minder deadline for November issue is Tuesday October 26th. Email all information to Suzy Tankersley or Donita Whalen